
 CHESHIRE TOWNSHIP 
 
 ALLEGAN COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED AMENDED/UPDATED CHESHIRE 
TOWNSHIP 2023-2033 MASTER PLAN AT MAY 13, 2024 PLANNING COMMISSION 

MEETING 
 
TO: THE RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF THE TOWNSHIP OF CHESHIRE, 

ALLEGAN COUNTY, MICHIGAN, AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the Cheshire Township Planning Commission will hold a public 
hearing at its regular meeting on May 13, 2024.  The meeting begins at 7:00 p.m. at the Cheshire 
Township Hall located at 471 41st Street, Allegan, Michigan. The purpose of this public hearing is to 
receive public comments on a proposed amended/updated Cheshire Township 2023-2033 Master 
Plan prepared by the Planning Commission and approved for distribution by the Cheshire Township 
Board on March 4, 2024.   
 

The proposed amended/updated Master Plan, the existing Cheshire Township Land Use 
Plan (approved in 2009, as amended) may be examined from and after the publication of this Notice 
and until and including the day of the public hearing/meeting at the Cheshire Township Hall during 
such regular business hours on such regular business days as the Township Hall is maintained 
open, and may be examined at such other times as may be arranged in advance, and may further 
be examined at the public hearing/meeting. 
 

Written comments concerning the above matters may be mailed at any time prior to this 
public hearing/meeting to the Planning Commission Chairman as indicated below, and may further 
be submitted to the Planning Commission at the public hearing/meeting. 
 

Subsequent to this public hearing, at the same meeting or at a different meeting, the 
Planning Commission will consider whether to approve the proposed amended/updated Master Plan 
and submit it for approval by the Township Board, which has reserved the right of final approval of 
all matters pertaining to the Master Plan.  The Planning Commission and Township Board reserve 
the right to revise the proposed amended/updated Master Plan as submitted for public hearing 
before final approval, without a further public hearing, to the extent allowed by law.   
 

Cheshire Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services at the 
meeting/hearing to individuals with disabilities, such as signers for the hearing impaired and 
audiotapes of printed materials being considered, upon reasonable notice to the Township.  
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Township Clerk. 

 

 
CHESHIRE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

c/o Steve Blankenship, Chairman 
4785 Baseline Rd 

Grand Junction MI  49056 
sblankenship@bloomingdalecom.net 

(269) 521-4028 

 


